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Memo 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Karl Ross, ethics investigator   
 
Date:  July 13, 2009 
 
Re:              K09-077 SAFARI EDVENTURE   

 

Close out recommended: As directed by the Advocate, a file has been opened and 
subsequently closed concerning the allegations by Mr. Glenn Fried of alleged 
misconduct by Cutler Bay city officials in the handling of code enforcement matters at 
his property. In e-mails exchanged earlier today, Mr. Fried was advised that he 
should pursue this as a civil matter but that he was entitled as a citizen to file a formal 
ethics complaint if he felt there was evidence to support such a complaint.    
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